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St. Timothy’s Parish School is committed to providing quality Catholic Education through the 
cooperative efforts of the faith community. 

Hot Lunch Thank 

You! 

Thank you to everyone who 

attended Hot Lunch Day this 

week!  We had such an amazing turnout, 

and it was so fun to see the students 

enjoying lunch with their families! 

Thank you as well to our wonderful 

volunteers who came to help check in 

families, serve, and help supervise. 

Calendar Update 

Last Friday students enjoyed showing off their 

fun socks for Crazy Sock Day!  Students also 

reached their goal of selling 700 calendars 

which means they earned an extra recess!  Teachers will 

schedule the extra recess when the weather warms up.  

Unfortunately students were short of their goal of 800 

calendars this year, so they did not earn a non-uniform 

day.  We hope to reach it next year! 

 

Our top selling families on our last week were the Stai and 

Christenson families!  Great job!  They both received gift 

cards to What’s the Scoop Ice Cream! 

NO SCHOOL  

Friday, Jan. 19th 

Teacher Workshop Day 

St. Timothy’s Women’s Winter  

Weekend Getaways! 
 

January 19-21 & March 1-3 
 

When am I going to get that extra project done? 
When can I socialize with other wonderful women 

from my community?  What can I do for myself as a 
mom that helps our great school? Where can I spread 
out and think for an uninterrupted amount of time? 

 

WE STILL HAVE ROOM!   

Contact the school office Friday morning or 
Teresa Donnett to sign up! 

 

$50 per woman per winter weekend away, or do 
both weekends for only $85! 

 

Open Gym Hours: 9am Friday - 6pm Sunday 

*All meals covered by coordinated potluck. 

Invite your friends and sign up today! 

Registration forms are available in the office. 

 

Contact Teresa Donnett if you would like to come or 
for more information 651-271-0077, 

teresa.donnett@gmail.com 

Calendar Thank you! 

Thank you to all of our wonderful families for helping to 

make our calendar raffle fundraiser such a huge success!    

A big thank you as well to our chairs Lauren Becker, 

Megan Becker, and Brittany Hackenmueller for 

organizing this fundraiser and for all of your time and 

hard work in creating the calendar and all of the work that 

goes into this fundraiser each week! 

3rd Graders 
showing off 
their CRAZY 

SOCKS! 



Mass of the Holy Spirit  

On Monday, January 29th our 6th-8th graders will be attending the 2024 
Mass of the Holy Spirit at the Xcel Energy Center. This extraordinary 
event is attended by the 3 highest grade levels from the 78 Catholic 
elementary schools in the Archdiocese of St. Paul and Minneapolis and 
is produced by the Catholic Schools Center of Excellence.  

There is no cost to attend the event.  Students should dress in their 
school uniform and bring a bag lunch to eat on the bus on the way home.  
They will leave school at 8:15am, and return at 1:45pm.  Please return 
your permission slip if you haven’t already done so.  Thank you! 

 

Prayer to St. 
Sebastian  

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Thurs. Jan. 18  -School Mass 9am, Grade K 

    -End of 2nd Quarter, Eucharistic  

                Procession 2pm 

Fri. Jan. 19      -NO SCHOOL, Teacher Workshop 

Jan. 22-26       -Respect Life Curriculum week 

Thurs. Jan. 25 –Report Cards posted online 

Thurs. Jan. 25 –School Mass 9:00am, Grade 8 

Sat. Jan. 27     -First Reconciliation 9:00am 

Sun. Jan. 28    -Catholic School’s Week Kick off  

                         Mass 10:00am 

                         -Pancake Breakfast 8:30-12:00pm 

Jan. 28-Feb.3 -Catholic School’s Week! 

Mon. Jan. 29   -Mass of the Holy Spirit (Gr. 6-8) 

Wed. Jan. 31   -PreK - 8th Field Trip to the Fun Lab 

Tues. Feb. 6    -Donuts with Dad 7:45-8:30am 

Tues. Feb. 6    -Home & School Meeting 7:10pm 

Wed. Feb 7      -Powder Ridge Ski trip (Gr. 6-8) 

Mon. Feb. 12   -Muffins with Mom 7:45-8:30am 

Employment opportunities at St. 
Timothy’s School  

 
 Cleaning Help is needed at the school, 10-15 

hours per week, afternoon/evening. 

 Substitute Teachers & Aides  

 If you or someone you know are interested, 

please contact us at: schooloffice@stimml.org 

to learn more!  

Home & School Meeting  

Tuesday, February 6th 

Our next Home and School 

Association meeting is on Tues. 

February 6th at 7:10pm in the school gym.  We 

ask that one parent from each family attends to 

learn about upcoming events and fundraisers.  

We will be discussing the completed fundraisers 

from this year as well as the upcoming Spring 

Auction.  

School Advisory Board Position 

The School Advisory Board has an opening. The role of the Advisory Board is to advise the 
pastor and principal in matters relating to the school, its policies and procedures, and advising 
on administrative decisions. If you are interested in helping in this way, please contact Father 

Meyer at principal@stimml.org 

O Lord, grant us the 
spirit of fortitude, so 
that guided by the 

example of the martyr 
St. Sebastian, we may 
learn to bear witness 
to the Christian Faith 

and patiently support the sufferings of life. 
Through Christ Our Lord. Amen. 



First Reconciliation 

First Reconciliation will be on 

Saturday, January 27th at 

9:00am in the church.  Contact 

Ms. Smith or Karrie Walton with 

questions. 

SAVE THE DATE 

 Donuts with Dad - Tuesday, February 6th 

7:45-8:30am 

 Muffins with Mom - Monday, February 12th 

7:45-8:30am 

 Powder Ridge Middle School Ski Trip - Wed. 

February 7th (grades 6-8) 

 Science Fair - Thursday, February 15th 

 Zoo to You Family Fun - Saturday, February 

24th 10:00am-12:00pm 

 Preschool & Kindergarten Open House - 

Tuesday, February 27th 4:30-6:30pm 

Save the Date! 

Middle School Science Fair will 

be Thursday, February 15th. 

Catholic Schools Week 

Pancake Breakfast 

& Bake Sale 

Sunday, January 28th 

8:30am—12pm  

 

Volunteers Needed! Please sign up! 

www.signupgenius.com/

go/4090E4AADA729AAFA7-47191296-2024#/ 

Baked Goods Needed! 

Drop off baked goods for the bake sale on 

Friday, January 26th at the school.  Thank you! 

Chaperones Needed! 

We are still in need of parent 

chaperones (E-3 qualified) for 

The Fun Lab field trip on Wednesday, 

January 31st. We especially need help for 

grades 2-5.  

Please contact the school office if you 

would like to help!  

schooloffice@stimml.org  

Middle School Powder Ridge 

Ski Trip   

Wed. February 7th 

Students in 6-8th grade will be going 

to Powder Ridge for Phy. Ed. On Wednesday, 

Feb. 7th.  Permission slips will be sent home 

soon.    *2 Adult ski chaperones are needed.  

Contact the office if you would like to 

chaperone. 

Catholic Schools Week  

Service Project 

Our Catholic Schools Week Service project is making 

birthday bags for the food shelf to make birthdays brighter. 

Our goal is to make 100 birthday bags for people in need 

during Catholic Schools Week. The bags will include: cake 

mix, disposable cake pan, frosting, candles, or money to put 

towards the items. Please sign up on our sign up genius. 

Our kids will be putting these birthday bags together on 

Monday January 29th.  Please send items in by Monday, 

January 29th.  Thank you!  

LINK 

https://www.signupgenius.com/

go/10C0B4CA5AB2EA3F8C43-47138736-birthday#/ 



8th Grade Deep 

Portage Fun! 


